Summary of Evidence of Hamish Wesney for Boffa Miskell Limited

1. My evidence sets out the position of Boffa Miskell in relation to the proposed billboard on the
roof of the Huddart Parker Building.

2. Boffa Miskell made a submission in opposition to the proposed billboard. We remain of the view
that the proposed billboard is not appropriate. The reasons for this view are that the nature,
scale and form of the proposed billboard is:

a. Incompatible with the character and heritage values of the Huddart Parker Building
and Post Office Square;

b. Obtrusively dominates the streetscape and visual amenity; and

c. Contrary to the objectives and policies, and Design Guide for Signs in the District
Plan.

3. Mr Coolen and Ms Maxwell will speak to their evidence on these matters.

4. We recognise signage has been located on the roof of the Huddart Parker Building previously
and are not opposed to signage on the roof of the Huddart Parker Building. We are open to
alternative proposed signage as set out in my evidence and submission.

5. For the present application, we seek it be declined.



